
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Steve Denn is 
JDLJestimony 
SUPPORT SB1240 SD1 
Thursday, March 2, 2017 6:42:33 AM 

T ~E Tl O Y 

Aloha Chair Keith-Agaran, Vice-Chair Rhoads and Committee Members, I write in strong 

support of SB1240. Please end the decades of unsustainable aquarium take, and add the 

moratorium back in . 

We have been diving and snorkeling the Kona and Kohala coast for 35 years. We have noticed 

a significant decline in the number of reef fish, especially for certain species. We own at the 

Mauna Lani resort and have been involved in the creation of 129 Marine Protected Areas in 

California. We both teach at the Monterey Bay Aquarium with a focus on ocean 

conservation . On behalf of our 6 grand-children and all future generations please end the 

unsustainable take of marine fish along the beautiful Kona coast. 

Steve & Sona Dennis 

Steven J, Dennis 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
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Testimony for JDL on Mar 2, 2017 09:30AM in Conference Room 016 
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We Are One, Inc. -

II 
Joseph Kohn MD www.WeAreOne.cc- Support No 

WAO 

Comments: www.WeAreOne.cc 

Please note that testimony submitted fess than 24 hours prior to the hearing, 
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or 
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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